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Comments: E-bikers should not be allowed on hike, horse, and non e-bike trails as they are a danger to others

and will destroy the trails. There are designated trails already set in place for dirt bikes that e-bikers can use.

Motorized/battery powered bikes should only be allowed in areas where only those are allowed. Teton Pass

should stay a place welcome to everyone, but e-bikers should not be permitted. Please keep motorized/battery

powered bikes to designated dirt bike trails that already exist, nowhere else. 


